
NSS  volunteers  discuss
Thaneerthadam Conservation in
Choondal Panchayath

The  NSS  units  of  the  College  organised  a  session  on  the
“Thaneerthadam  Conservation   Programme  of  Choondal  Grama-
panchayath”  at the College Auditorium on 08.02.2018.  The
programme was inaugurated by  Mr. Kareem, Choondal Grama-
panchayath  President.   Er  Satheesan,  Vazhani  Dam  Soil
Conservation  Department,  was  the  Chief  guest.   Er.  Jacob
(Vazhani, AE (Irrigation)),  Mr Valsan Paranoor, Mr Ramesh
(Oversear),  and  Mr  Unnikrishnan  (Choondal  Grama-panchayath,
VEO) attended the programme.

As  a  part  of  Haritha  Keralam  programme,  Choondal  Grama-
panchayath decided to conduct a programme for the conservation
of watershed. The major activity planned was data collection
about the water bodies in the Panchayath area, their current
condition,  and how they can be improved in terms of usability
and conservation.
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